Dear Members,

There has been a lot of work going on behind the scenes to get us all back to playing again safely and thanks to this we plan to be able to return to training on Wednesday the 7th of October for the following groups

Year 9/10 Back to netball seniors

We are really looking forward to being able to get back on the court but please read and act on the following information otherwise you will be unable to play.

<u>Subs</u>

Subs are now due for the winter term. Subs are usually £50 a term however due to the shortened term and the restrictions of leagues we will be charging the following

Subs Autumn 2020: £30

Players who paid subs in Easter term 2020: £25 (discount of £5) This discount is due to the missed training sessions at the end of the Easter term.

We hope you feel the subs are fair, they will be reviewed again before the next term.

Subs must be transferred online to:

PAYE: Stevenage Storm Netball club

Account number: 42016427

Sort Code: 40-43-36

If you are paying on behalf of your daughter, please put her name in the reference box

Subs must be received by Friday 2nd October. If they are not received you/ your daughter will not be able to start training.

If you have any issues with payment please speak to one of the coaches or committee and we will try to support you.

Remember all players will also need to bring a completed registration form to the first session to be able to train.

More information will follow regarding the new rules and guidelines which have been put in place to allow us to return safely.

Many thanks and see you all soon